
 

6 February 2025 

 

Hot weather forecast 

We hope everyone is keeping cool during the very hot weather that we are experiencing. 

Please ensure when playing pennants on hot days, you keep yourself hydrated. 

Club Tranmere - Friday Night Dinner – 14 February at 6.30pm 

Both the bowls and tennis sections will be holding regular Friday Night dinners, starting 14 

February (yes, it’s Valentine’s Day!).  Due to a function booking of our clubroom, there will 

be no dinner on 28 February, but we will recommence on 14 March and hold it fortnightly 

from that date.  Included in the evening will be a Member Jackpot Draw (those attending 

are eligible to win). 

If you attend our Friday Bowls Practice you can stay for the meal, otherwise join us at 

6:30pm. 

Details of the first dinner are: 

 Date and time:   6:30pm, Friday Feb 14 

 Menu:    Roast lamb and turkey, roast potatoes, peas, carrots  

and gravy, with fruit and ice-cream for sweets. 

 Cost:    $20 (payment on arrival) 

 

Please join us for our first night by adding your name to the attendance sheet on the 

notice board at the club.  Names must be on the sheet by 5:00pm, Wednesday 12 

February to assist with catering.  If you have dietary requirements of any type, please 

indicate alongside your name and we will organise an alternate menu item for you. 

Working Bee – please help 

 Monday, 3 March 2025 from 9.00am 

It is much appreciated if you could spare some of your time to 

undertake some housekeeping tasks at the club. 

 

Centenary Cocktail event – Sunday, 30 March, 5.30-9.00pm 
Lock the date in your diary for the upcoming centenary event. Further information will be 

advised in the coming weeks. 

Centenary Quiz Night – Saturday, 5 April 

Get your thinking caps on in readiness for our centenary quiz night with teams of eight. 

Further information will be advised closer to the event. 

Mike Porter Outstanding Service Award nominations 

Members are invited to submit their nomination for the Bowl’s Committee’s consideration. 

Completed forms (click here) must be received by the secretary, Kerron Gillen by no later 

than 5pm on Friday March 28. 

The worthy recipient of the award as determined by the bowls committee will be 

announced at the Bowls Section AGM on Sunday 4 May 2025  

A link to the criteria, guidelines and the nomination form is below: 

https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Mike-Porter-Award-Criteria.pdf 

https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Mike-Porter-Award-Guidelines.pdf 

https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Nomination-form.pdf 

 

See you on the green!  
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